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1. Torbay Council’s Health Scrutiny Board has been re-appointed with the 
following membership: 

Councillors Bent, Davies, Doggett, Ellery, Hytche, McPhail and Thomas (J). 

There is also one vacancy on the Board. 

2. At its first meeting, Councillor Davies (the Health Scrutiny Lead Member) was 
elected Chairman of the Board. 

3. The Board is currently determining its Work Programme for the forthcoming 
year with possible issues for consideration including domiciliary care, 
substance misuse and Devon Partnership NHS Trust. 


